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Dear all,  

 

Reception Baseline 

 

The Reception Baseline Assessment, or RBA is a statutory assessment from September 2021. 

It is a short, interactive and practical assessment of your child’s early literacy, communication, 

language and mathematics skills when they begin school. The process is games-based to ensure 

the children do not feel like they are being assessed. It will be delivered by myself and will be 

used to measure your child’s progress from Reception to Year 6. If you wish to read further 

on the Reception Baseline, then you can find the link to a useful parent booklet below. 

 

Reception baseline assessment: information for parents - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

 

If you have any questions at all, please come and see me.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Bown 
 
 
 
 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents

